Monday, June 27, 2022

Kay Okey,

This letter serves as my Two-Week Notice for my Job. My last day will be: Friday, July 8, 2022.
| am grateful for the opportunity | have had here the past year; | learned a lot. | will miss our
team at city hall, my instructors, and the adults & seniors | was fortunate enough to have
traveled and connected with.

Sincerely,

Sa»mie
Jamie Cassidy
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